
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Recording in/streaming from the 

Library Policy 
 

 

To ensure patron confidentiality and protect routine 

operations, recording patrons or patron service areas 

is forbidden during normal hours of operation. 

 

However, any person who wishes to record, photograph, 

stream, or broadcast images from the library, for any 

purpose, is welcome to contact the Library at 716-731-9933 

to help make that happen.  

 

The Library reserves the right at all times to refuse any on-

site recording, photography, or streaming/broadcast that 

could negatively impact safety, patron privacy, employee 

work conditions, and/or routine library operations. 
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